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Kelvin Road School
Newsletter
“Be the best you can be…
Kia toa, Kia Manawanui

 10th June 2019
  Term 2 Week 7

Welcome, Haere Mai, Nau Mai, Malo e me’a mai, Afio mai 

Term 2 
Upcoming dates

26th and 27th 
June
Student Led 
Conferences

Tuesday 18th June
BOT meeting - 
4.00pm

Friday 5 July
End of Term 2

Monday 22nd July
Term 3 starts 

BREAKFAST 

CLUB

Our Breakfast 
Club is open for 
children every 
morning in the 
school hall from 
8.00 - 8.30 am.

All Kelvin Road 
School Students 

are welcome

In Term 3 we will be trialling a new initiative from Kidscan who will 
provide us with hot meals for those children that require lunches. 
We will initially be running this one day a week and will require
volunteers to help manage it. If this is something you can help the 
school with please contact the office on (09) 298 8417.

Room 21 have 
been studying 
New Zealand 

Native animals 
this term.



Measles is now spreading in South Auckland
There are now 93 cases of measles across Auckland, 17 of which are in South Auckland.  Our priority now is protecting 
our vulnerable patients from further exposure to suspected measles cases in the hospital. Measles is one of the most 
infectious diseases that can be life threatening. Now is more important than ever to make sure you and your Whanau are 
immunised.

We have had a busy week of sport this week with both the Year 7 and 8s and the Year 5 and 6s going to 
Winter Sports Days.  The 7 and 8s participated in Football on Tuesday and played their little hearts out.  It's 
fair to say they were outclassed but they certainly didn't give up!  The 5 and 6s participated in both Football 
and Rippa Rugby on Wednesday, with a successful day for both codes.  The majority of games were won and 
a great day was had by all.  A special thanks to Matua Selwyn and Whaea Colette for your help on the day 
and a huge thanks to the many whanau members who came along to support our tamariki :)

We currently have quite a few second hand school jumpers for sale. They are $10 each.

The majority are small sizes (mostly size 6) but we do have a few of the other sizes as well. 

First in first served, we can not hold any. Please see the school office if you would like one. 

We also have assorted sizes in the polar fleece sleeveless vests for $5 each

https://www.health.govt.nz/your-health/conditions-and-treatments/diseases-and-illnesses/measles

